Board Meeting of April 17, 2007
President Rich Evans called the meeting to order at 12:30 pm on April 17, 2007
PRESENT
President:                                    Rich Evans
Vice President:                           Paul Brennan
Secretary:                                    La Tosha Walden
Treasurer:                                    Travis Rowe
Directors:                         Heather Fontes
                                                      Susan Guzman
                                                      Michelle Childress
Negotiations
Paul Brennan will discuss with Bud (Lead Negotiator) the Medical Plan changes.
Will discuss strategy, how to approach with Admin in regards to flex time and work on stronger language.
New Business
Heather moved motion to donate $50.00 in sponsoring the Bring your child to work day.
Closed Session
Meeting Adjourned
